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CROSS COUNTRY MEET

After weeks of training, almost 90 students headed to Forest
Grove to pump their legs in the annual Cross Country Run.
Students ran distances of 1, 1.5, and 2.5km on a VERY wet

Thursday earlier in the month

Thank you to the PAC
for organizing our
Spring Carnival! All of
the students enjoyed
a chance to try their
hand at games, have
their faces painted,
and even jump
around in a bouncy
casttle.

TAKE ME OUTSIDE!

LOTS of outside learning taking
place at 100ME these days! Mrs
Lindberg has been utilizing the
park, Mme Vautour & Mr Feissli
have built and installed raised beds
behind the library, Mrs Simcox &
Mrs Varney continue to make the
most of the spring via trips to the
UBC research forest as well as the
woods in our own backyard. A
multitude of research shows the
benefits of being outside, so take
that next sunny afternoon and get
out there!




TRACK & FIELD
+SOFTBALL JAMBOREE




UPCOMING EVENTS

JUNE 3: PAC AGM (5:30 IN THE LIBRARY)
JUNE1T0: KINDERGARTEN GRAD PHOTOS
JUNE 10 - 14: SPIRIT WEEK!
JUNE 13: INTERSCHOOL TRACK MEET
JUNE 14: GRADE 7 GRAD
JUNE 17: BAND CONCERT AT PSO
JUNE 24: PRIMARY PLAY DAY

GRADE 7S TOUR PSO

JUNE 26: WATER FUN DAY
JUNE 27: AWARDS (AM ONLY)



